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 Objection

Comments Why would such a massive plant be considered in this area? Its a semi rural, semi residential area?
The roads cannot deal with more traffic let alone large lorries from all around the country? What about
the fumes from this kind of industrial unit the impact on surrounding areas, people nature etc? The
visual impact this will be seen from miles around and its not aesthetically pleasing in any way at all.
The area will be known for the incinerator chimney what a legacy! It will stand out like a sore thumb! It
is just not the right location, there must be another suitable place for a unit like this in an already
industrial area. None of us are against recycling obviously just this Incinerator going where it is!
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